
Procedures for Returning to Band 
 
Drop-off:​ ​Please drop students off on Grenadier Blvd. or in the big faculty parking lot off of Fairview Ave. 
We ask that you avoid using the Student Activities lot to limit the congestion. 
 
When you arrive:​ ​All students MUST wear a mask upon arrival. You will not be screened by the trainer, 
as self-screening should take place before leaving your house. If you feel ill, please stay home. Please do 
not congregate by the Student Athletic entrance. Most sectionals will be held in the outfield of the baseball 
field, so students can begin making their way down. Remember to keep distance as you are waiting for 
your sectional to begin.  
 
Pick-Up:​ ​Please pick up students where you dropped them off. Again, please avoid the Student Activities 
lot. Students should not remain on campus to socialize after their sectionals.  
 
Parking:​ For students who drive, please park on Grenadier Blvd. Please do not park in the teacher 
parking lots.  
 
Information for Sectionals: 

● Please arrive on time for your sectional, wearing a mask. 
● Have everything you need for your sectional, including sneakers for marching, a water bottle, sun 

screen, your instrument, and music.  
● If you need a school-owned instrument, we will issue instruments on your first sectional day. 
● If you are unable to print copies of the music, please let us know prior to your first sectional. If you 

have not accessed the link for music, please go to: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1wfXD-lJ2rkJguEC728GvugQY5f1K31Kf?usp=sharing 

● Sectionals are only an hour and fifteen minutes and will be outside. Should you feel you will be 
unable to stand for that length of time, please bring a towel or a lawn chair to sit on. 

● The grass will be wet, so please plan accordingly as you choose your footwear. 
● In the event of rain, we will reach out through the BAND app. If you have not already downloaded 

the app, please do that before Monday. This is our easiest way for fast communication and will be 
used throughout the entire year. This app is for students and parents. Use the QR code to access 
the app:  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

● Percussionists - please bring music, a pair of sticks, and a practice pad (if you have one).  
● Flutes - if you do not yet have a piccolo, please bring your flute.  

 
We look forward to seeing everybody this coming week!  

      
             Mr. Long and Mr. Frank  
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